


Dear praying friends and family,	 	 	 	 	 	 	 July 2022

Thank you for your continued support both prayerfully and financially.  


Blessings!

A lot has happened since my last letter in April.  I am back in Germany! My 
support level is still around 80% but I have had 4 new churches take me on 
for support in the past few weeks. That percentage will go up as soon as the 
support starts coming in. The current plan is for me to stay and work here in 
Germany at Hohenfels Baptist Church until the end of December, then if my 
support hasn’t reached 100%, I will go back to the States for 3 months from 
January - March for deputation. Then I will return to Germany for the rest of 
the year and go again in 2023 for about 3 months. This is working for now 
because my rent is free, the euro is almost equal to the dollar, I am not starting language school 
until I can afford it, and I am not having to pay for a car.  Missionaries Keith and Julia Klaus are 
loaning me their small car for a few months.

 

Ministry & Furlough Update!

Things have been very busy since my return to Germany. I arrived back in 
country on June 21 and have been busy setting up house, teaching 
children’s church, King’s Kids and preparing for VBS. I am so happy to be 
back and working in this very special ministry to the US Military and 
surrounding communities.




Prayer Requests                                                                                                                                   
*Hohenfels Baptist Church – Hohenfels, Germany

*VBS August 1-4

*Salvation Leslie Reed (uncle)                                                                                                                        
*Wisdom for my ministry in Germany.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               
*Last bit of support to come in quickly                                                                                                              
*Levi Klaus (my nephew) deployed March-October 2022                                                                                                                        


Thank you and God bless you.                                                                                     
Lisa Kendrick                                                                                                                       

Missionary to the United States Military in Hohenfels, Germany
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